Quad Cities Balloon Festival
September 22 & 23, 2017

Rock Island County Fairgrounds
4200 Archer Drive, East Moline, IL

The 9wannual Quad Cities Balloon Festival is a great family event!
Visit our web site: www.quadcitiesballoonfestival.com All events are weather dependent.

Exhibit space for this event will fill quickly, and space is limited. Applicants will be placed on a first-come, first-serve basis as space
permits. In order to be listed in the printed directory, application and full payment must be received by August 31th, 2017.

The 2017 Quad City Balloon Festival will be held Friday September 22 through Saturday September 23 at the Rock Island County
Fairgrounds, 4200 Archer Drive, East Moline, IL 61244.

Food vendors will be needed for Friday and Saturday only. For more information on times and the schedule of events:
http://www.quadcitiesballoonfestival.com/about-us.html

All food options are available EXCEPT Pizza, as one of our top sponsors for the event is a Pizza Restaurant in the Quad Cities.
There will be an inspection by the Health Department at 2:30 p.m. on Friday, September 22th.

If you would like to be a food vendor at this year's event, please fill out the form below and mail a check to: QC Balloon Festival,
Inc, c/o Darrell Day 8217 9% street West Rock Island, IL 61201. Please make check payable to: QC Balloon Festival, Inc.

An e-mail confirmation will follow. Details regarding booth installation, dismantling and location will come closer to the
event.

Business Name:

Contact Name:

Street Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

Phone Number:

E-mail Address:

Product/Service You Will Offer:

10 x 10 Exhibit Space (bumper to tail gate) - $200 & $ 15.00 per foot extra. Once on location at the event you will be
measured and charged 515 per extra foot. If you know that you require more space please make note in the space below and include
S15 extra per foot. No extra vehicles will be allowed on the plot. Extra cars must park in the parking lot.



